
To: Mayor and City Council

From: City of Ames Finance Department

Date: February 8, 2024

Subject: City Council Budget Hearings

Item No. 1

MEMO
 

 

 

 

 

As part of the City's annual budget process, staff presents the budget hearings for City
Council consideration. Public input is welcome at the City Council meeting on February
13, 2024. The current financial documents are located on the City website here:
https://www.cityofames.org/government/departments-divisions-a-h/finance.
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